
My comments remain the same.

Despite the revisions it is still heavy roofed, too big, wide and bland 

and looks like a formidable first floor development, 

completely out of character with the Conservation Area. 

It certainly does not look like a conservatory. 

I sincerely hope this proposal is refused permission. 

Regards, 

Eldred Evans. 

BCAAC 




